
 
 
 
 

Universal Precautions in Prescribing Opiates 
A webinar series offered by the American Osteopathic Academy of Addiction Medicine (AOAAM) 

 
 

This series of webinar presentations is being presented by the Physician Clinical 
Support System-Opiates, PCSS-O, sponsored by the Substance Abuse and 
Mental Health Service Administration and the Center for Substance abuse 

Treatment. This is part of a grant awarded to the American Academy of 
Addiction Psychiatry, American Psychiatric Association, and the American 
Osteopathic Academy of Addiction Medicine, established to bring greater 

awareness of the importance of appropriate prescribing of opiate pain 
medications. This presentation is the second of a series of six webinars 

presented the last Wednesday of the month starting in January and ending in 
June 2012. 

 
 

WEBINAR DATE 
February 29, 2012 

 
TIME: 12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Eastern 

 

TO REGISTER, PLEASE FOLLOW THIS LINK: 

http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=c9shxsbab&oeidk=a07e5ji3
0wkf62b3a3e 

 
 

FOR QUESTIONS: Contact Grace Vidmer at: pcsso@aoaam.org 

 
 
 

Funding for this initiative was made possible (in part) by Prescribers' Clinical Support System for Opioid Therapies 
(1H79TI023439-01) from SAMHSA. The views expresses in written conference materials or publications and by speakers and 

moderators do not necessarily reflect the official policies of the Department of Health and Human Services; nor does mention 
of trade names, commercial practices, or organizations imply endorsement by the U.S. Government. 
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